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A MESSAGE FROM ERNIE CRIST.

| want to express my sincere gratitude to Mr. Jeremy Dalton for his efforts at the Sept

8, 2003 District Council meeting, requesting that the sanctions imposed on me in February
2003 be lifted. Those sanctions were imposed by Council because | divulged information
which led to the revelation of the alleged Northlands Golf Course scandal.

Mr. Dalton addressed Council as a delegation stating that the sanctions could be for no
reason other than my attempt to bring the alleged Northlands fraud case to the public's
attention. Mr Dalton listed some of his own difficulties in obtaining information about
the alleged fraud case.

| also wish to express my sincere thanks to Mr. Pat Higgs, a District resident and
community activist, for his support at the same meeting.

Yours truly,

Ernie Crist.
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